
APPOINTMENT TO THE 

EAST RIDGE HOUSING COMMISSION 

February 17, 2025 

 
The City of East Ridge is currently accepting applications to fill an unexpired term on the East 

Ridge Housing Commission.  The appointment will be made at the City Council meeting on March 

13, 2025.  The term will be from the date of appointment until August 24, 2026.  Appointees to 

boards, committees, and commissions must be residents of and domiciled in the City of East Ridge 

unless otherwise specified or provided for by law.  Applications are available on the City’s website 

at eastridgetn.gov or at City Hall.  You may email completed applications to Janet Middleton at 

jmiddleton@eastridgetn.gov, mail to East Ridge City Hall, Attn:  Janet Middleton, 1517 Tombras 

Avenue, East Ridge, TN 37412, or drop off in person at City Hall.   
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